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July 27, 2020 

 

 

 

Richard Weingart 

Chairman, Board of Finance 

495 Phoenixville Road 

Chaplin CT 06235 

 

 Re: STEAP Grant Funds – Electronic Message Sign 

 

Dear Mr. Weingart: 

 

 On July 23, 2020, the Board of Selectmen voted on and approved the submission of an 

application for a STEAP grant for a Programmable Electronic Sign to keep residents informed of 

Public Safety & Quality of Life Information. 

 

 The STEAP grant will not be enough to fund the sign, therefore the Board of Selectmen is 

asking the Board of Finance to approve the additional $15,000 needed to complete this project. 

 

 If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

  

William H. Rose IV 

First Selectman 

 

 

 
 

 


